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Silver Eagles, 
 
We have one new member this month – a popular one – at least with a few of us! Come on Silver 
Eagles – I can’t do this without input from some of you! Feel guilty those of you who have never 
sent me even a short note of your post-NTSB activities…  J   

New Members:  

Erin Gormley 

Board News:  NONE 

Member News:  

Erin Gormley - Hi Jim- Certainly I am happy to keep in touch. This is indeed my new email 
address but I live in a rural district of Northwest Ireland so internet connectivity is not very reliable 
at the moment but I will put forward some news once I have it. Cheers (Contact info on attached 
contact list. Note that it might take a while for her to get back.) 

Joe Kris let me know that the Silver Eagles helped him get in touch with Erin! YEAH! 



Well, I (Jim Henderson) had some fun and can recommend the Road Scholar (AKA Elder Hostel) 
trip to Charlottesville, VA. We studied the lives of Jefferson, Madison and Monroe, their homes 
and the formation of our great country. (See Montpelier photo) Jefferson, the father of the 
Declaration, Madison, the father of the Constitution, and Monroe, the great compromiser with the 
Bill of Rights - also the Monroe Doctrine. The hotel was adequate (great pool), food from edible to 
great and the lectures, trips and music were amazing! If you go and they serve the “beef 
stroganoff” – there is a Zoes Restaurant a short trip away (about a mile walk) with cheap, yummy 
and healthy food. Road Scholar has lots of other fun sounding trips. Underground at Disney World 
is on our bucket list. Let me know if you want our company on your choice of trip! 

Misc: 

50th Celebration: Nothing new this month. 

Happy approach of the Fall! – although it is still roasty-toasty here in Virginia. 

Please send stories and pictures!  

 Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html   

Jim Henderson 
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